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ICA POLICY STATEMENT ON 
 

Political Organization Membership and 

Post Graduate Credentialing 

 
The International Chiropractors Association holds that is inappropriate to require initial 

membership, and/or continued membership in a political organization to receive, hold, or maintain 

a postgraduate specialty certification or diplomate in chiropractic. 

 

It is not in the best interest of the D.C., the profession as a whole, nor the public we serve to hold 

forth the necessity of such political affiliation.   

 
 


